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HELP US IN MEETING YOUR NEEDS 
 
Harry Anagnostopoulos, CHP News Editor 

 
Systems engineering teaches us that any process without a feedback loop is doomed to fail. 
The editors realize that the “CHP News” needs solid feedback to ensure that we are meeting the 
needs of the readership. 
 
We have received permission from the AAHP Executive Committee to survey the members of 
the AAHP regarding the quality and content of the “CHP News”. We realize that technology has 
changed our expectations for the types of information to be shared, and the speed of its 
distribution. Change is upon us. 
 
When the survey is published, take a few moments to help us serve you. Feel free to offer a 
new vision….and be brutally honest. 
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